
 

 

Notice regarding admission in 2022 

 

It is to inform that the notice for admission to class V in 

2022 for the students studying in schools other than 

ours will be served here on 12th Nov 2021 around 6 pm.  

The students of class V of the primary section of our 

school will also have to fill forms through the website for 

their confirm admission to class VI in 2022. They are also 

informed to watch the notice on the said date. 

         

 

                                                                                                              

            

                                                                                                               Headmaster 
B E College Model School 


